
 

 

 

CITY OF BLAINE 

ANOKA COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

JOINT COUNCIL WORKSHOP - SPRING LAKE PARK, BLAINE, AND MOUNDS VIEW  

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 

6:30 P.M. 

SBM Fire – Station 3 

11920 Ulysses Street NE 

 

CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Cindy Hansen (Spring Lake Park) at 6:30 p.m.   

 

PRESENT:  Mayor Tom Ryan, Councilmembers Julie Jeppson, Andy Gervais, Dick Swanson.   

 

ABSENT:  Councilmembers Dave Clark, Wes Hovland, Jason King.  

 

Quorum Present. 

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Blaine City Manager Clark Arneson, SBM Fire Chief Charlie Smith, SBM Assistant 

Fire Chief Maddison Zikmund, Spring Lake Park Mayor Cindy Hansen, Spring Lake Park Councilmembers 

Ken Wendling, Barbara Goodboe-Bisschoff, Brad Delfs, Spring Lake Park City Administrator Dan 

Buchholtz, Mounds View Mayor Carol Mueller, Mounds View Councilmembers Gary Meehlhause, Bill 

Bergeron and Sherry Gunn, Mounds View City Administrator Nyle Zikmund SBM Board Members Harley 

Wells, Tom Newland, Corey Vandeville and Joe Flaherty. 

 

Joint Council Meeting with SBM Fire Department 

 

Councilmembers from the cities of Spring Lake Park, Blaine and Mounds View met to review the proposed 

2019 Fire Department budget. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

 

None. 

 

The Workshop adjourned at 9:00 p.m.  

 

               

        Tom Ryan, Mayor  

  

ATTEST: 

 

       

Catherine M. Sorensen, City Clerk 

  


